
Subject: SB 283 
 
Please support Oregon SB 283, which requires notification of the health risks of wireless radiation to all 
adults involved in Oregon's public schools.  I am horrified that we are allowing corporate interests to 
damage our children by installing wireless internet in our schools.  I believe Oregon State is setting 
ourselves up for expensive future lawsuits from health damages to children.  At least notifying families 
that wireless radiation is conclusively linked to cancer, reduced fertility, and other serious health 
damage will give parents information that allows them to push for changes.   
 
My 14-year-old daughter has friends with serious health damage, including tumors, hematoma, and 
migraine headaches, at rates that were unheard of in my high school only 20 years ago.  She knows that 
wireless radiation can contribute to these health problems, and she worries constantly that the families 
don't even know that radiation may be a cause.  Please ease her mind by requiring notification parents 
and staff, and consider any future legislation to transition schools to wired work-stations to protect our 
most vulnerable Oregonians from the damage of a society-wide experiment on our bodies. 
 
Thank you! 
Kara Huntermoon 
Eugene, Oregon 
541-485-1921 Landline 
 


